
 

 

 
MEMORANDUM  
 
 
Date:  April 18, 2019 

To:  All Bidders 

From:  Aimee B. Rish, Procurement Specialist 

Subject: Upstate Library (IRC) Fire Sprinkler & Upgrades 
  H34-9517 
    

 

There will be no award for this project as it is over budget. It will be re-advertised at a later date.  Thank 
you.  


